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STANDPIPES OUT OF PLACE? WE CAN HELP.

Effects of a harsh winter may be noticed in the landscape long after 
the snow is gone. Frost heaving sometimes lifts natural gas and water 
standpipes out of the ground, creating a potential safety hazard. 

If you see a pipe sticking out of the ground in your yard, or in 
a street, sidewalk or boulevard, call Superior Water, Light and 
Power at 715-394-2200. We’ll have a technician take a look and if it’s 
a SWL&P pipe, we’ll put it back in its place at no charge to you.

People who communicate in a language other than English can request translation services 
by calling Superior Water, Light and Power at 1-800-227-7957. We also offer a translation 
option at swlp.com.



REMEMBER ... CALL 811 BEFORE YOU DIG

Superior Water Light & Power cares about the safety of you and your 
family. With the arrival of spring, SWL&P wants to remind customers 
who are planning to dig in the yard, begin a construction project or 
engage in any other earth-moving activity, to call Wisconsin’s Diggers 
Hotline at 811. 

By calling 811, residents can have underground utility lines in the work 
area located and identified at no cost to you. It’s a simple call that can 
help avoid unintended consequences such as injury to you or your 
family, damage to your property, utility service outages and costly 
repairs associated with damaged lines.
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